
Dear Parents and Carers,
I am delighted to report that our pupils have made an excellent
return to school following the half term break. Their enthusiasm
and readiness to learn have been truly commendable, setting a
positive tone for the term ahead.
As we look forward to the coming weeks, I would like to draw your
attention to several exciting events on our calendar. Next Friday,
we will be celebrating World Book Day, an opportunity for our
pupils to immerse themselves in the joy of reading and
storytelling.
The following Friday promises to be equally engaging, with
Sublime Science workshops scheduled for the day. This will also be
a dress-down day in support of our Friends of Lydiard Millicent
(FOLMs) group.
Lastly, I am pleased to announce that we will be participating in
Red Nose Day on the subsequent Friday. Pupils are encouraged to
wear non-uniform, specifically something red, to mark this
charitable occasion - Suggested donation via parentpay of £1.
These events exemplify our commitment to providing a diverse
and enriching educational experience for our pupils. We
appreciate your continued support in making these activities
successful and meaningful for our school community.
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Dear families,

Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Mr Farmer's message

Calendar

ATTENDANCE
Year to date
94.59%

This week
94.3%

Congratulations
Birch - 100% this week

5/3/2025 - Parents evening booking
goes live @6pm
7/3/2025 - World Book Day
celebration - Details to follow
14/3/2025 - FOLMs dress down day -
SUBLIME SCIENCE Workshops for all
classes
19/3/2025 - Parents Evening

3:30-6:30
20/3/2025 - Parents Evening

3:30-6:30
21/3/2025 - Red Nose Day
4/4/2025 - Term 4 ends for all pupils

Church Links
Our weekly Sunday services are in the Parish
Hall at 8.00am and 10.30am.
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time
for worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

2024-2025 Term 4

THE SCHOOL STAFF CAR PARK
Some members of our school staff are finding it

challenging to park in the staff car park at the beginning of
the day because some parents are parking in it.

Please DO NOT park in the school car park before or after
school. The combination of school buses, staff needing to
park to begin their work is enough for our small car park to
manage. Please park in the Sun Inn car park or the village
hall (if it is available) if you need to drive. Many thanks for

your support.



This terms value - Justice

At Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School we believe
reading is a superpower! It unlocks worlds, sparks
imagination, and builds essential skills. With World
Book Day approaching, we’re focusing on fostering a
lifelong love of reading for pleasure in all our children.
Why is reading for pleasure so important? It expands
vocabulary, improves comprehension, and cultivates
empathy. More than that, it’s a joyful experience!
We’ve seen fantastic engagement in our library
sessions, with children discovering new authors and
genres.
To support this at home, try these simple tips:

Make it a routine: Dedicate a quiet time each day
for reading.
Let them choose: Encourage children to explore
books that interest them, whether it's comics,
factual books, or fiction.
Read aloud together: Even older children enjoy
shared reading experiences.
Visit the library: Make regular trips to your local
library to discover new books.
Be a role model: Let your children see you enjoying
books too!

World Book day is 6th March this year but we are
Celebrating on 7th March.Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School

The Butts, 
Lydiard Millicent,
Swindon, 
SN5 3LR
01793 770571
admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

“Learn to do right. Seek
Justice”

Isaiah 1.17

Happy Birthday to:

Contact us:

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR
NON-UNIFORM ON THE

FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF YOUR
BIRTHDAY!

Scarlett  Birch
James  Oak

Caleb  Acorns
Sammy  Birch

Oliver  Oak
Richard Beech

Mia Acorns

This weeks Gem
Point winners

Eagle Owl

Focus on: Reading for Pleasure
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